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From: Emily Kubischta 
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 12:47:21 PM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] funding for completing sidewalk in front of Cascade K-8
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Hello,

I am writing to request that Shoreline City Council secure funding to complete the sidewalk on 200th St., close to Cascade K-8 Community
School. 

As a Cascade parent who often drives to drop-off and pick-up my children, I see that the sidewalk that was recently added does not reach the
intersection, and creates a hazard for pedestrians (often my kids' classmates) who need to navigate walking on NE 200th St towards 24th Ave NE.
Traffic has increased at this corner with not only foot traffic, but cars, school buses, and construction vehicles. Please finish the sidewalk and create
a safe intersection for the pedestrians.

Thank you for your time,
Emily Kubischta

mailto:mlekub@gmail.com
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov

